
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 16, 2020 
 
SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. (SRBT) has been monitoring developments around the 
COVID-19 pandemic and the response from health agencies in Canada and worldwide.  
 
We are continuing to conduct our daily operations to safely manufacture tritium light sources 
and products that are crucial to ensure the safety and security of people all over the world.    
 
In order to ensure the continuity of both our business operations, and the maintenance of 
safety during the current COVID-19 pandemic, SRBT has taken a number of actions.   

 
1. Implementation of facility access restrictions: 

• All non-essential visitors to the facility are now prohibited. 
• Delivery and parcel pick up / couriers, and contractors performing work 

pursuant to our safety programs are the only personnel permitted to 
access the facility provided that they do not exhibit symptoms and they 
had no known contact with someone who has been suspected or 
diagnosed as a carrier of COVID-19.  
 

2. Specific directions to staff: 
• All staff members have been directed to stay home until cleared by a 

physician should they become sick or develop symptoms, or if they had 
known contact with someone who has been suspected or diagnosed as a 
carrier of COVID-19. Our employees were also provided a fact sheet from 
Health Canada regarding COVID-19, symptoms and best practices.  

As with the pandemic, measures will evolve as needed to best optimize our operations, with 
the primary goal to ensure that facility safety is maintained at all times. Staff are being kept 
abreast of the developing situation, and SRBT’s response. 

 
For more information please contact: 

 
Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB TECHNOLOGIES (CANADA) INC. 
Tel: (613) 732-0055, Extension number 111  
E-Mail: stephane@betalight.com 


